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Dear Club Member,

Welcome to season 2020 and being a member of Russell Vale Junior Football Club. Season 2020 is set to be another exciting year for the club.

Dates to remember for 2020;
· Saturday 1st & 8th February, RVJFC Registration Day 10am -2pm.

· Grading for competition teams (U12 – U17), if required, 11th & 12th of February 4pm-5pm
· Saturday 15th February –  Miniroo Info Day

9am – U6

9:30am – U7

10am – U8

10:30am – U9

11am – U10 and U11
11:30am – Defib training which is compulsory for U6 Managers & Coaches but open to all.
· Monday 17th February – RVJFC GM 7pm WBRSL to endorse club team nominations
· Woonona Bowling Club – Barefoot Bowls Sunday 15th March
· Coaches and Managers Meeting Monday 16th March, 7pm WBRSL

· Competition starts for U12-U18 28th March 
· Competition starts for MiniRoos 4th April

· Luke Kerr Gala Day – Sunday 9th August 
Opportunities for RVJFC

We need your help to sustain our great club.  There is opportunity to share roles or own a role that is available.  We want to ensure that RVJFC has a huge future by fulfilling the vacant committee roles.

At the start of this season we had one new committee member join the committee which is fantastic, but we would like to fill all roles with the Member Protection Officer currently vacant.  We would like to share the Canteen and MiniRoo Coordinator roles.  If you would like to assist the club and able to help with any of the roles can you please advise one of the committee members.
To ensure we keep club joining fees as low as possible we require businesses to support their local sporting teams. Woonona Bulli RSL signed a two-year deal with us last year to make them a Platinum Sponsor.  

If you know of any companies that are looking to sponsor our club then please advise Dona D’Amico or one of the committee members.
Volunteers for RVJFC
If you are able to assist with a coaching or managing of one of the teams or you are going to be a backup for the team can you please apply for a Working with Children Check on the Service NSW website.  Please log onto www.service.nsw.gov.au and in the search type ‘Apply for a Working with Children Check.  Fill in the details and provide a copy to Daniel Hunter on email, danielrvjfc@hotmial.com
Note for U8’s:- U8 Luke Kerr Gala Day has been running for numerous years and it is to be run by volunteers from U8’s.  It is expected that your kid plays for U8’s that you volunteer to organise and run the day.
General Information for RVJFC

We have a process for any families that have found themselves in hardship, so if you need assistance or you know of anyone that needs assistance please advise a committee member.  We want to ensure that all kids get the opportunity to play with a community spirited club.

There is a new Defibrillator at the club and all Managers & Coaches need to be trained in its operation.  It is also open to all members of the club.  The training will be provided on Saturday 15th February –  Miniroo Info Day at 11.30am.  All Coaches will be provided a Roller Door Key to be able to access the Defibrillator in an event of an emergency during the training.
As part of the joining process you have signed up to be a Volunteer to assist in running the club especially on game days. You have also agreed to the Terms and Conditions which is inclusive of the Social Media Policy.  If you are not aware of the Social Media Policy then you need make yourself familiar.

Committee Contact Details for RVJFC

	Name
	Position
	Email

	Tony Maddox
	President
	jotonyeva@hotmail.com

	Daniel Hunter
	Secretary
	danielrvjfc@hotmail.com

	Joanna Maddox
	Treasurer
	jotonyeva@hotmail.com

	Vacant
	Member Protection Officer
	

	Charlene Lee
	Canteen Coordinator
	hairbycharlie@bigpond.com

	Graeme Corby
	Equipment Coordinator
	g.corby@hotmail.com

	Peter Nethercott
	Registrar
	rvjfc1954@gmail.com

	Scott Taylor
	Referee Coordinator
	scottang02@yahoo.com.au

	Erin Gordon
	MiniRoo Coordinator
	erin_louise5@hotmail.com

	Ben Hart
	Ground Coordinator
	branchhart@hotmail.com

	Nick Mandranis
	Coaching Coordinator
	nickmandranis@gmail.com

	Dona D'Amico
	Sponsorship/Club Promotion
	dondam22@gmail.com 

	Michael Aldred
	Social Media Coordinator
	rowdymichael12@gmail.com


If you require any information in the future, please direct to the person that can assist or send to myself for help.  I hope you can join us at our committee meetings which will be advertised on our Facebook page.
Regards

Daniel Hunter
Secretary of RVJFC
Email:   � HYPERLINK "mailto:president@rvjfc.com.au" ��president@rvjfc.com.au�     Phone:  0418 419 821


Email:   � HYPERLINK "mailto:secretary@rvjfc.com.au" ��secretary@rvjfc.com.au�     Phone:  0407 940 213


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:treasurer@rvjfc.com.au" �treasurer@rvjfc.com.au�     � HYPERLINK "http://www.rvjfc.com.au" �www.rvjfc.com.au� 


                                                                    

















President –   Tony Maddox 


Secretary –   Daniel Hunter 


Treasurer –   Joanne Maddox


A.B.N. - 44 236 154 847   











Please address all correspondence to The Secretary email � HYPERLINK "mailto:secretary@rvjfc.com.au" ��secretary@rvjfc.com.au�     








